100 Men Who Care in South Dundas - 2019 Event

You are receiving this email because you signed up for our 2018 Event.

It is time to think about 100 Men Who Care in South Dundas" again. We have
scheduled our next meeting at the Morrisburg Legion on Wednesday 6th of
November starting at 6:30pm.

We thank you for being a part of our very successful 2018 event where 152 men raised
$15,200 for:

« Wheels of Hope ($5,200) - Canadian Cancer Society program providing free
transportation to cancer treatments;

« .Seaway District High School ($10,000) - Enhancements to Learning Commons
Room - technology resources, reading materials, and collaborative working
layout.

In 2018 you did not register as a Permanent Member. We are therefore contacting you
in the hope that you wish to participate in this year's 2019 event. If you do, then please
register on our Join Us Page (please consider registering as a Permanent Member so
you will not be required to register again for next year's event).

If you do not want to be a Member this year, please use our Contact Us Page to send
us a confirmation message..

Lastly, if you know of any local charities that need funding for their projects, be sure to
have them visit our Projects Page of our website. Deadline for charities to apply is
October 31st.

We are looking forward to see you all for another great evening on November 6th.
John Gleed
P.S. Do us a big favour by forwarding an invitation to 5 men who you think should join

and attend. Get them to take a look at our website. It would be great to hit the 200
attendees mark this year!



https://www.100mensd.com/join-here/
https://www.100mensd.com/contact/
https://www.100mensd.com/projects/
https://www.100mensd.com/why-join-us/

